SENIOR SOFTBALL

Pikes Peak Region Senior Softballers,

Happy New Year.
Here’s wishing everyone fun and good health in 2024. Getting some workouts
in can certainly help.

Hopefully, we can boost motivation. We are resuming our practices at DBat on
Wednesdays at noon. It's fun and social. Hope to see you there.

Joe Ribeiro, Commissioner
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